
Friday Announcements 

• Please see Joni George at the registration desk to pay any outstanding 
balances for dorm, banquet, etc. 

• Don’t forget to pick your Pheno gift at the registration desk!

• Please send any feedback/suggestions to dpfpheno24@pitt.edu

mailto:dpfpheno24@pitt.edu?subject=DPF%20-%20PHENO%202024


Phenomenology 2025 Symposium 
will be held in May, 2025 

at the University of Pittsburgh

We hope to see all of you next year!
Please mark your calendars!


